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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:27 AM
To: 'Kathy Saye'
Subject: RE: Full rate increase

Good morning Mr. Saye,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Kathy Saye [mailto:coastalkathy5@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 7:22 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Full rate increase 
 
Just say no. I do not care to increase the annual reward benefits of those who already earn an egregious salary 
when presented against the average salaried earner, least of all my own meager annual income. This type of 
"bonus" just cries whore. It is not my intent to be crude, but to show the same declarative value this increase 
deserves. My bills are modest, as is my income. Please be aware of those of us who's income is in keeping with 
their spending. I have no desire to end up in medaid state operated housing. Truly, every cent counts for those 
of us on limited incomes. Please be aware and concerned. 
 
160021E1 - 1percent increase 
Thank you, 
  
Kathy Saye 
13  lake forest ct. 
Palm Coast, Florida 32137 
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